
Hawes Side Academy News 

Values Winners 

FS:  All winners for settling 
into school so well! 

Year 1: 1A Sapphire, 1H Ella, 
1S All winners in 1S 

Year 2: 2S Ezra, 2H Kianna, 
2A Kane 

Year 3: 3A  Zach, 3H Alex, 3S 
All winners in 3S 

Year 4: 4H Josh,  4S Poppy 
P, 4A Nichole 

Year 5: 5S Lillie, All winners 
in 5H &5A 

Year 6: 6H Jack,                   
6A Jameson, 6S All winners 
in 6S 

 

A message from our Principal 

A warm welcome back to you all and a special welcome to those families 
who have joined us this week.  
  
The children have settled well into the routines of school and have 
shared they are happy to be back. They are enjoying seeing each other 
again and are already talking enthusiastically about their learning. The 
children are walking around school with smiles on their faces and look 
smart in their uniforms; they are clearly proud to be a member of Hawes 
Side Academy. Thank you for your support with this.  
  
This week we have welcomed our new                                                                     
children and families into Foundation Stage. We are so proud at how 
well the children have settled in and have no doubts they will continue to 
do so once they are full time. 
  
We politely request that families arrive at the academy no earlier than 
8.50 a.m. when the school gates are opened. This helps maintain a   
structured start to the day and prevents congestion around gates prior 
to them being opened.  
  
Another gentle reminder is that dogs must not be on the school        
premises, except for "assistance dogs”. This is for the safety and comfort 
of all our school community.  
  
I thank you in advance for your support with this and would like to wish 
you a wonderful weekend - it’s good to be back! 
 

Thought of the week 
‘A new school year means new      
beginnings, new adventures and new 
challenges.  Treat every day as if it 
was your first’ 

Mrs Barr, Vice Principal 
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This week, our Foundation Stage team welcomed all of their new      
children. The children have been learning about our active listening 
rules, how to take turns and explored our provision. The children have 
loved our outdoors area!  

The Foundation Stage team would like to thank all of your patience as the children become     
familiar with their new routines and during drop off and pick up times. 

Foundation Stage News 
Important Info 

Foundation and Year 6 NCMP:  School 

Nurses will be contacting families regarding 

the National Heights and Weights programme.  

They will be in school 22nd January 2024 to 

conduct the programme.   You will have the 

opportunity to opt out of the programme.  

This programme is not controlled by the 

academy. 

PE Days - Monday: Year 2 & Year 3 

Tuesday:  Year 1 & Year 4 

Thursday:  Year 5 (swimming on Wednesday) 

Friday: Year 6 

Click here for Academy Term Dates 

Blackpool Learning Rooms Enrolment 
Form and Learner Agreement 

(google.com)  

Scan the QR code to book your 

space or use the link below 

https://www.hawes-side.co.uk/termdates
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdmm_bdr3Z8COXSbUpESqO52v_pV6YGH0mQxsZIaMScWEXBBg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdmm_bdr3Z8COXSbUpESqO52v_pV6YGH0mQxsZIaMScWEXBBg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdmm_bdr3Z8COXSbUpESqO52v_pV6YGH0mQxsZIaMScWEXBBg/viewform


Additional Information 

Scan here for more information from         

National Online Safety 

Scan here for more information BCFU 


